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Dear Parents,  

 

School Production Team (SPT) 
 
As a  well done for all the hard work with putting on a 
Christmas production, the SPT spent the morning at the 
theatre watching Treasure Island from a professional 
production as an Aspirational visit. The children had a 
chance to interact with the cast, which they thoroughly 
enjoyed! 
 
Outdoor clothing 
 
Please can I ask that you ensure your child has adequate 
clothing for the colder days. As a school, we will also try and 
allow our pupils ‘fresh-air’ at break times but they must be 
adequately dressed. 
 
Pupil Ambassador Training 
 
For those pupils that put in an application to become Pupil 
Ambassadors, training will take place on 24th January during 
school hours. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Mrs H Paget-Wall Collins 
Head Teacher 
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 Contact Us 

 
01295 709583 
 

 
01295 269979 
 

  
@HanwellFields  
 

 
admin@hanwellfields.org 
 

www.hanwellfieldscommunityschool.org 

 

  
Bridges Childcare 01295 269931 
Ladybirds – 01295 709583 
 
 

 

HanwellSports@hanwellfields.org 

 

Attendance:   

Whole School – 97% 

Best Year Group – Year 3 – 99% 

Best Class:  

Upper School - 4AD – 100% 

Lower School – 3AH – 100% 

Foundation – Glasswing – 95% 

 

Nbr 100% -  343   Nbr Lates – 29 
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Second Hand School Uniform  
Uniform will be sold on Monday, Wednesday and Friday Mornings in the key stage 1 
canopy at 8:30am - 8:45am.  Uniform prices range from 50p - £2.00 
 
Second hand uniform donations 
We really appreciate second hand uniform donations. Please donate uniform to the office. All 
donations should be in good condition, clean with the name label blacked out. 
Thank you 
 

Dates for diary…………….. 

24th January Pupil Ambassador Training to take place on 24th January 

26th January Young Voices visit to Birmingham (leaving at 11am and returning approx. 10.30pm) 

27th January Year 6 Junior Citizen in Oxford (leaving 8.30am prompt, back for lunch at 12.30pm) 

2nd February Music For Schools – Parent Workshop at 6pm until 7pm, held in the hall 

9th February Internet Safety – Parent Workshop at 6pm until 7pm, held in the hall 

10th February End of Term 3 – Check with Bridges and Ladybirds for holiday care if required 

20th February INSET Day – Check with Bridges and Ladybirds for holiday care if required 

21st February Start of Term 4 

1st March Year 3 Sulgrave Manor – 9am to 3.00pm 

30-31st March Parent Consultation – look out for text to let you know when open on line 

7th April  End of Term 4 – Check with Bridges and Ladybirds for holiday care if required 

24th April Start of Term 5 

WORD OF THE WEEK – 

WINCE 
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Future events...   
 
World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March - Dress up as a character from your 
favourite book.  Who will you be? 
 
The next school disco will be in term 4 - date to be confirmed  
 
 
 
 

Can you help us at Hanwell Fields? 
  

Do you have a skill that will enrich our children's learning at Hanwell Fields? Could 
you have a spare hour to come and talk to the children, share a skill or hobby - if so 
please email Rebecca Lister on Rebecca.lister@hanwellfields.org 
 
Please also let us know if you are interested in helping out at future events or 
would like more information, by emailing Rebecca.lister@hanwellfields.org 
 
  
 
 
 
Rebecca Lister 
  
Aspirations Lead/ Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
Hanwell Fields Community School 
Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org 
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E-Magazine 

Explorers - Year 1 

I am learning about 

explorers this term. Their 

names are Christopher 

Columbus, Tim Peake and 

Neil Armstrong. These are 

all explorers. 

By Chloe (Yr1) 

 

 

Take–Away Homework - Year 4  

We would Like to share an example of high quality take-away homework. We 

believe that these learning opportunities allow all children to excel and this 

example from a Year 4 child in Einstein (Amelia Litwinowicz) shows what talented 

children we have at Hanwell!  
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Do you need health advice to help children with: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then drop in and speak confidentially to the School Nurse at Hanwell Fields 

Community School 

Wednesday 25th January 9.30am – 10.30am. 

For parents of children in Years 1 to 6. 

Welcome to come for a cup of tea or coffee and cake from 9am 

Sign in at reception 

  

Headlice? 

Bed 

Wetting? 

Personal hygiene? 

Thread 

Worms? 

Diet? 

Asthma? 

Mental 

Health? 

And many more health issues can 

be discussed 
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Hanwell Lunch Menu 

 


